
 
 

 
 
 
 

A reminder to ALL Algebra 3 and Trigonometry students: You 
should be completing your summer work via Khan Academy.  You 
were given instructions to access the work before the end of the 
school year.  If you have trouble finding the assignments, please 

contact Mrs. Farrell at dfarrell@ndcrusaders.org.  Looking forward 
to a great year! 
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